
 
 

Molina Will Resume Sequestration Reduction  
for Medicare Payments Effective April 1, 2022 

 
Molina’s suspension of the 2% sequestration reduction for Medicare payments has been in effect in 
alignment with Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) guidance. The suspension, which 
was scheduled to end effective Jan. 1, 2022, was extended through March 31, 2022 in accordance with 
the Protecting Medicare and American Farmers from Sequester Cuts Act. 
 
In accordance with CMS regulation, effective April 1, 2022 through June 30, 2022, Molina will 
implement a 1% sequestration reduction for Medicare payments. Molina will resume the 2% 
sequestration reduction effective July 1, 2022. 
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